
 

 

 

REF:BRINDLEY/MCG/ste 

10th January 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer 

RE: The Brindley Theatre –Duke of Edinburgh Performance 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been chosen to perform at The Brindley 

Theatre on Wednesday 22nd January.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to perform to a large audience on stage 

in The Brindley Theatre.  

Your child will need to be at The Brindley Theatre at 6.30pm in full school uniform 

as they are representing The Grange Academy. The students will be dismissed at 

7.45pm after their performance from The Brindley Theatre. 

If you would like your child to perform, please complete and return the attached reply 

slip to Miss McGeough or Mrs Foster by Wednesday 15th January. 

If there have been any changes to your child’s medical needs, please complete the 

relevant section on the reply slip and if your child uses an inhaler please make sure it 

is up to date and they have it with them. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss McGeough 

Head of Music and Drama 

 


